
Dear Parents,

Mr B is returning to Guthrie Street on Monday 28th October! We look forward to his presence once
again.

Hats/Sunscreen
With the warmer weather upon us, I would like to remind all students and parents to ensure they
pack their broad brim hats for outdoor activities. It is crucial that we all stay protected from the
sun's harmful rays while enjoying the beautiful weather. It would also be a good idea to apply
sunscreen in the morning before leaving for school. Sunscreen is provided in all classrooms for
reapplication throughout the day.

Somers Camp
13 of our Year 5/6 students have headed off to Somers Camp which is an incredible 9-day
adventure! Students will experience opportunities that will help develop their personal and social
capabilities, to progress their understanding of sustainable practices and to also enhance their
ability to meet challenge and change by encouraging resilience. We hope they have the best
experience!

Bunnings BBQ
Thank you to all the volunteers that gave up their time on Sunday 20th October to man the
Bunnings BBQ. The day was a great fundraiser for our school. We raised $1555.00. This money will
go towards updating our school playgrounds.

Parent Requests in Writing to Leadership
In our ongoing commitment to serving the best interests of our students, we encourage parents to
voice their concerns, suggestions, or any specific information about their child in writing to Mr B,
Mr. D or Mrs Grumley that may help with class placements for 2025. This is NOT a platform for
parents to be able to pick teachers for their child, but the more information we have, will help us to
create safe and inclusive classes.

Kinder/Foundation Transition Sessions



Tuesday 29th October 9:00am-10:00am
Wednesday 13th November 9:00am-10:00am
Thursday 28th November 9:00am-10:30am
Tuesday 10th December (Orientation Day) 9:00am-12:30pm

Take Care,
Mrs Grumley

OCTOBER
Friday 25th October
- Regional Basketball Championships

Tuesday 29th October
- Kinder/ Foundation Transition 9am - 10am

NOVEMBER
Friday 1st November
- Foundation 'Twisted Science' excursion

Monday 4th November
- NO SCHOOL



Tuesday 5th November
- NO SCHOOL

Wednesday 6th November
- State Track and Field

Wednesday 6th November to Friday 8th November
- Year 4 Howqua Camp

Thursday 7th November
- Year 1 Activity Night

Friday 8th November
- Division Kanga 8's; Mooroopna

Wednesday 13th November
- Kinder / Foundation transition 9:00am - 10:00am

Thursday 14th November
- Foundation Activity Evening

Tuesday 19th November
- Foundation / Year 1; The Jungle Book Puppet Show

EQ Award Winners

The following students received their Emotional Intelligence Awards at Assembly on Friday 11th
October and Friday 18th October.







Division Athletics Results
Our students had an incredible day at Division Athletics, showcasing their hard work,
determination, and sportsmanship. Congratulations to all who competed—you made our school
proud! Here are the outstanding results:
9/10 Boys:

Will Moore: 2nd place
11-Year-Olds:

1500m: Baden Robinson - 2nd place, Zarii Giles - 2nd place
High Jump: Elijah Phillips - 2nd place
Long Jump: Elijah - 1st place
Shot Put: Baden - 1st place
100m: Phoenix Cirillo - 1st place, Katy Tomkins - 2nd place
Triple Jump: Hamish Arthur - 1st place
Relay Boys: 1st place, Phoenix, Baden, Hamish & Jason B
Relay Girls: 1st place, Katy, Thea, Larni & Akoon

12/13-Year-Olds:
Long Jump: Kai Lewis - 2nd place, Emily - 1st place
Triple Jump: Emily Flynn - 1st place
Hurdles: Jay Bone - 2nd place, Lara Marr - 2nd place
100m: Jay - 2nd place
Shot Put: Brody Ralph - 1st place, Rehma Sarah - 1st place



100m: Rehma - 3rd place
Relay Boys: 9/10 - 2nd place, Lenny, Rylan, Jackson & Will

We are so proud of everyone's efforts, and a big congratulations to all of our place-getters! You’ve
done an amazing job representing our school. Keep up the great work!

Round 8 of the Get Active Kids Voucher Program is now open!

Round 8 is open for voucher and reimbursement applications from 10:00am Wednesday 9 October
2024, until the funding allocation runs out.

Eligible families can apply for either a $200 voucher or reimbursement for each eligible child.
To be eligible, your child/dependent must be:

A Victorian resident
Aged 0 to 18 years old
Named on a Health Care Card and Medicare Card, or
Named on a Pensioner Concession Card and Medicare Card.

Special consideration may apply if your child/dependent is a Victorian resident, aged 0 to 18 years
old and is currently residing in Victorian Care Services or a temporary visa holder, undocumented
migrant or international student.

INFORMATION FOR SUCCESSFUL VOUCHER APPLICANTS
Present your voucher code to your activity provider when you pay and get up to $200 off the cost of
registration and membership (as well as any included uniforms and equipment). Choose your
activity provider carefully as there are no cancellations for change of mind.
Apply for a voucher while the round is open and use it for a summer sport, winter sport or term-
based activity until vouchers expire on Tuesday 29 April 2025.
Apply now at getactive.vic.gov.au/vouchers for your voucher. Be sure to check the FAQs before you
apply.

INFORMATION FOR REIMBURSEMENT APPLICANTS
If you have already paid for your child’s activity, you can apply for reimbursement. You must have
paid for your child’s activity between 1 July 2024 until the time of submitting the application to be
eligible for reimbursement.
Apply now at https://www.getactive.vic.gov.au/vouchers/apply-for-vouchers for your
reimbursement. Be sure to check the FAQs before you apply.

https://aus01.safelinks.protection.outlook.com/?url=https%3A%2F%2Fwww.getactive.vic.gov.au%2Fvouchers%2F&data=05%7C02%7CRebecca.White9%40education.vic.gov.au%7Cfe0ca0c35e554e1fae0f08dce8d8a374%7Cd96cb3371a8744cfb69b3cec334a4c1f%7C0%7C0%7C638641264353434089%7CUnknown%7CTWFpbGZsb3d8eyJWIjoiMC4wLjAwMDAiLCJQIjoiV2luMzIiLCJBTiI6Ik1haWwiLCJXVCI6Mn0%3D%7C0%7C%7C%7C&sdata=HaOB%2Fxoyk3JpvkHdb1OkkvA28PCyKaL5B0SLVZLMTp8%3D&reserved=0
https://aus01.safelinks.protection.outlook.com/?url=https%3A%2F%2Fwww.getactive.vic.gov.au%2Fvouchers%2Fapply-for-vouchers%2F%3Ftab%3Dget-reimbursed1&data=05%7C02%7CRebecca.White9%40education.vic.gov.au%7Cfe0ca0c35e554e1fae0f08dce8d8a374%7Cd96cb3371a8744cfb69b3cec334a4c1f%7C0%7C0%7C638641264353449446%7CUnknown%7CTWFpbGZsb3d8eyJWIjoiMC4wLjAwMDAiLCJQIjoiV2luMzIiLCJBTiI6Ik1haWwiLCJXVCI6Mn0%3D%7C0%7C%7C%7C&sdata=UO0HpUgRN4JvPE6%2FaCGpCy5xBkeDxRfeIdqf8hUmp30%3D&reserved=0














Guthrie St 2nd Hand Uniform Shop

If you would like any pre-loved Guthrie St uniforms please ring Ronika on 0458 281 833.



Guthrie St IRON ON TRANSFERS

Iron on transfers are now available from the School Office.
Red for Polo Shirts and Blue for windcheaters - $2.50 each

Guthrie Street Primary School
Please contact the office if you have any queries. You can also
follow us on Facebook and Instagram @guthriestreetps
Email: guthrie.street.ps.shepparton@education.vic.gov.au
Website: http://www.guthriestps.vic.edu.au
Location: 33-69 Guthrie Street, Shepparton VIC, Australia

Phone: (03) 58211944
Facebook: facebook.com/guthriestreetps
Twitter: @guthriestps
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